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Information Regarding the Cedar Street Improvement Project 

 
In the next few weeks, the City of Tarpon Springs will begin a restoration project on Cedar Street.  The project 

boundaries run from North Pinellas Avenue (Alternate U.S. Highway 19) west to the intersection of Arfaras Street. 

 

The Cedar Street Improvement Project includes the restoration of the brick roadway.  The street will be restored using 

as many of the existing bricks as possible.  The project will also include improvements to the water and sewer utilities 

and installation of new stormwater drainage pipes.  New ADA compliant sidewalks, curbing and driveways will also 

be addressed.  Mailboxes may be replaced as needed. An aerial photo showing the project boundaries is provided 

below: 

 

 
 

Note: 

 

 Construction will begin soon. The City will be working closely with the contractor during construction to 

minimize disruption to your daily life. 

 Access will be maintained at all times for local traffic, however detours may be necessary at times. 

 All utilities will be maintained during construction.  New drinking water pipe will be installed during the 

road/sidewalk phase of the project. 

 The project is expected to be completed in about 6 months, with estimated completion by mid-summer 2019. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation and look forward to completing this project as quickly as possible.  

Full project plans area available for review on our website at http://www.ctsfl.us/projects.htm, scroll down to the 

Cedar Street Improvement Project section. 

 

Text CEDAR to 43506 to sign up for text message updates for this project.  

 

Direct any questions or concerns to Nick Makris, Project Manager, at 727-942-5638 or email nmakris@ctsfl.us. 

http://www.stsfl.us/projects.htm

